
 

OnShape 

Permission Form 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This letter is being sent to you in order to gain parent permission for your child to use a cloud 

based computer aided drafting (CAD) program called OnShape.  I have contacted the Educational 

Technology department here at BVSD and they have given permission to use OnShape in the 

classroom with parent permission from the parents of students who are not 13 years of age.  In TIDE 

and Robotics, we currently are using Sketchup as our CAD program.  After discussion with other 

technology teachers in the district, especially the Monarch High School technology teacher, we feel 

that OnShape will better prepare our middle level students for future classes.    OnShape can be 

added through your child's Google Chrome account and can be accessed at home if they would like 

to work somewhere other than school.   

For a quick overview of the possibilities of OnShape you can visit their webpage 

at www.onshape.com.  OnShape can benefit the students by allowing easier user interface, better 3D 

printing opportunities, easier access outside of school, and alignment with high school 

software.  Please consider giving your child permission to use OnShape in class as we are trying to 

implement this new cloud based program as soon as possible (hopefully this week) in our 

classroom.  If you give permission for your child to add OnShape to their BVSD Google account 

please email me at anthony.muscatello@bvsd.org stating that they have permission or you can fill out 

this form and have your child return it to me. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

Anthony Muscatello 
 

 

Student Name:____________________________________________________________ 

Class:____________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Name:_____________________________________________________________ 

Parent Signature:__________________________________________________________ 

http://www.onshape.com/

